
 

GILDA HAS BEEN STOLEN 
 

Gilda is a friendly, beautiful Red Fronted Macaw.  Many of 
you who have been to Parrots Naturally know her. 
 
Gilda was brazenly grabbed from a perch in the 
front of our store as customers watched on August 
4 at about 1:15 pm.  
 
The thieves are two large male Hispanics who ran 
out and jumped into a silver-grey VW sedan, (may 
be a Jetta).  The car looked brand new and had 
paper dealer plates from Finley, Findley or 

Findlay motors or automotive. 
 
 
Red Fronteds are a dark, olive green small macaw with a brilliant 
red front (forehead) and top of the head. She has a distinctive 
orange patch on her face and orange on her shoulders and under-
wings.   They are not considered mini-macaws, but are the smallest 
of the large macaws weighing around 550 gms.  Gilda knows her name 
and will reply Hi Gilda when you call her.  She also waves when you 
wave to her. 
 
We are offering a large reward for her return.  If someone 
approaches you offering to sell a red fronted or any other kind of 
macaw, please, please say that you are interested and will pay a 
fair price.  Try anything to stall and then, call all of the 
numbers below. 
 
If you are a bird or pet store, please, say that you have a 
customer that is interested.  We will guarantee $1,500 if you can 
negotiate. 
 
 
Call me anytime (night or day) if you have a lead. 
 
Judy Lantz 
 
Shop: 818 708 7277 (days) 
Home: 818 883 1422 
Cell: 818 404 4691 
Email: parrotsnaturally@earthlink.net 
 
 
 


